
 

 

 

The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc. 
Invites you to create a  

 

“Lasagna” Pot of  

Spring Flowering Bulbs 
 

Sunday, November 10, 2024 from 1-3 pm 
 

 
 
Plant a spring bulb pot in the lasagna technique.  Layering three different spring-flowering bulbs 

in a pot will surprise you this spring with a colorful mix of red tulips, cream daffodils and purple 

grape hyacinths.  You will get a 14” inch plastic terra cotta pot, potting soil, and various bulbs 

selected to bloom in mid/spring on your doorstep or patio.  The workshop will teach you how to 

layer the bulbs at their required depths, how to properly winterize the pot, how to maintain 

through winter and what to do in the spring. 

Place: outdoors at Clark Botanic Garden (or indoors if weather is inclement) 

Cost:  $40 per pot/person    - Bring Gloves 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________ 

Phone #: _______________________________________________ 

Email:  _______________________________________________ 

 

Member:  yes________  no _________Would like to join FDCMG ______ 

 
 Kindly mail your check made payable to the Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc. along with this form to FDCMG, Inc. at 

Clark Botanic Garden, 193 I.U. Willets Road, Albertson, NY 11507-2298 

 

 
FDCMG, Inc. is an independent, private non-profit organization established and existing under the Not-For-Profit Laws of New York State. The Fanny Dwight Clark 

Memorial Garden, Inc., is a separate legal entity established and operated independently of the Town of North Hempstead, which owns and operates Clark Botanic 

Garden. 

https://www.creativejewishmom.com/2013/11/forcing-amaryllis-bulbs-for-stunning-winter-blooms-indoors.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

 

 


